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Rail Forum announces Xrail Group as new
Patron member
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Rail Forum is delighted to announce that Xrail Group will become a Patron member for our
2023/2024 membership year which commences in May.

Patron membership is an exclusive level for those companies that are keen to demonstrate their
commitment and support to the wider industry.

Munir Patel, CEO of Xrail Group said: “Xrail Group is delighted to have been chosen to be a patron of Rail
Forum as we are strong believers in the work the Rail Forum does on behalf of the Rail Supply Chain, and
we are keen to add our name to support this work. We fully believe our support will strengthen the
message being delivered by the Rail Forum and both parties will be stronger together.
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“Rail Forum deliver a number of excellent opportunities to engage with industry stakeholders and Xrail
Group are excited to be part of this engagement.”

Elaine Clark, CEO of Rail Forum said: “We are delighted that Xrail Group has agreed to become a Patron for
our 2023/2024 membership year and we look forward to working with Munir and his team. Xrail Group are
a great example of a success story in the industry with a fantastic record not just in the UK but also
internationally. Our Patrons recognise the importance of the rail supply chain and their support enables us
to do more than we would otherwise be able to do, not just for them, but for all our members.”



